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   Wednesday 2nd March 2016 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Tag Rugby tournament – Years Five and Six 
 
Your child has been invited to represent the school in the North Somerset Level 2 Tag 
Rugby Finals at Backwell and Nailsea RFC on Wednesday 9th March. 
 
The tournament will run from 9.45am until 12.15pm. Studded boots are recommended as 
the games will be played on grass. Rugby shirts are provided by the school, but could 
children please bring shorts and socks. Children will also need to have a coat with them 
to wear when they are not playing. 
 
Children will need to have a packed lunch with them on the day and additionally a labelled 
water bottle. We have organised the transport to Nailsea and Backwell and we will cover 
the costs of the minibus through our sports premium funds. We will leave Worlebury at 
9.00am and aim to be back for 1.00pm. I will be taking the children along with Mrs Barrett 
a qualified first aider.  
 
As always, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to come and talk to me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Sam Skone 
PE Subject Leader 
 

 
Tag Rugby Tournament Years Five and Six – Nailsea and Backwell RFC 

 
I give permission for my child…………………………… ……………..to take part in the Tag 
Rugby Tournament at Nailsea and Backwell RFC on Wednesday 9th March. 
 
 
 
Signed……………………………………….Parent/Carer   

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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